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A BIG THANK YOU! 

PTO Executive Members 
 

Shamekia Martin,  
President  
Amber Fulginiti,  
VP of Administration  
Nina Broome,  
VP of Membership  
Jennifer McBride,  
Correspondence Secretary  
Cathy Hatton,  
Recording Secretary  
Mary Huntington,  
Treasurer 

 
 

Thank you, Shelly Towler for once again, Chairing the fair 
and to all the volunteers who helped make the Book Fair 
a great success! 

 

Scholastic book 
fair 

 

 

 

Holiday SHoppe 
 

 

 

Executive Committee 
Nominations 

 

If you shop on Amazon.com, you can 
effortlessly earn money for Odyssey’s PTO.  

https://smile.amazon.com/ 

The students had a great time at the Shoppe! 
Thank you to all the volunteers who helped with this 
fundraising event! 

PTO Executive Board is accepting nominations for next 
year.  Please email your nomination to  
odysseycharterschoolpto@gmail.com 

 

 

School Store 
 

OCS School Store is up and ready! 
Current Fundraising Events and Spirit wear Sales 
https://squareup.com/store/OCS_PTO/ 

mailto:smartinpto@yahoo.com
mailto:amberfulginiti@comcast.net
mailto:N21broome@gmail.com
mailto:jlkmcbride3@gmail.com
mailto:clrhatton@comcast.net
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Please join us, 

Tuesday, January 10, 2017 

from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm 

for 

What is the difference between a "mean" child and a "bully"?  

 

with Yvonne Nass, Parent Educator 

 

This workshop will define the difference and explore the best techniques to help your child 
handle hurtful situations. 

 

 

All parents are welcome, but this night will concentrate on students in grades K-4. 

 

Odyssey Charter School 

4319 Lancaster Pike, Bldg. 20 

Multi-Purpose Room, Second Floor 

Wilmington, DE 19805 

_____________________ 

******************************** 

Tuesday, January 24, 2017  

Yvonne Nass will return for parents of students in grades 5th-9th  

6:00 - 8:00 pm 

Building 20, Multi-purpose Room 

 

 

Free childcare will be provided.  Please contact Courtney, Tracie, or Jo-el 

to reserve your spot.   

They can be reached at (302) 994-6490. 



Odyssey Charter School  

January 12, 2017 
4PM – 8PM 

 
 

201 INTERCHANGE BLVD. NEWARK, DE 19711  |  302.709.1889 
FOLLOW US ONLINE: @LAUNCHDE 

_________________________________________________________ 

 FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 24th | 7 PM  
All tickets will include a proceed back to the Odyssey Charter School.  
• Come out to support our school by purchasing tickets to the Sixers vs. Wizards game!  
• The top 20 students who sell the most tickets will be able to step onto the Sixers court 

to high-five the players!  
• Tickets start at just $25!  
• Everyone who purchases a ticket will receive a Sixers drawstring bag at the game 
  
To purchase tickets go to www.groupmatics.events/odysseycharter76  
 

If you have questions please reach out to Amber Fulginiti at AFulginiti@ChristianaCare.org  

Forever Flower Sale Begins 

Mid-January! 

This will include all schools. 

Tickets available for ½ hour, 1 hour, or 2 hour jump times! 
More information to come after the Winter Break! 

76ers.jpg


Like us! 
 

Tweet US! 

The PTO uses Facebook and Twitter to notify our parents with the 
current happenings of the PTO so be sure to like our page 
ODYSSEY CHARTER SCHOOL PTO and find us on Twitter @OCSpto!!! 

January 3 
School Reopens 
January 10 
School Workshop (K-4) 
6-8PM 
January 16 
School Closed 
Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Day 
January 17 
Full dress down day 
for a cleaning product 
January 24 
School Workshop (5-9) 
6-8PM 
January 30 
School Closed for 
Students 
Teacher In-service Day 
 

Survey Coming to Members of the OCS PTO 
 

The Survey will ask PTO members how the raised technology funds 
should be allocated.   

Become a Member of The OCS PTO 
The OCS PTO sponsors many events and activities throughout the 
year. All of these events and activities cannot happen with out 
your support and volunteerism. Please consider volunteering and 
becoming a part of one of the many things YOUR PTO does for 
your child. All OCS families are encouraged to join. 

http://odysseycharterschooldel.com/pdfs/pto/2016-
2017_OCS_PTO_membership_form.pdf 

https://www.facebook.com/Odyssey-Charter-School-PTO-172879052755946/timeline/
https://twitter.com/OCSPTO

